
ESL Program – 4/16 

 

Norwood Public Schools 

English Language Learner Program 

Parent Notice – Exit Meeting 
 
         Date: 
    

     Dear parent, 

 

    Your child has been recommended for exit from English Language Learner (ELL) services,  

    based on assessments and classroom performance. If you would like, you have the opportunity 

    to meet with your child’s teachers to discuss this decision.  Please indicate below if you wish  

    to request a meeting, or not.  Please return this form to your child’s school. 

 

   Thank you, 

 

 

 

   Child’s name: ___________________________________ 

    ___ Yes I would like to schedule a meeting to discuss my child’s exit from       

       ELL services. 

   ___No, I do not need to schedule a meeting at this time. 

 

   Signature: _________________________________________ 

 

 

 
 
 


